
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
It has been a great week with all grade levels finally back in the building. I want to thank each of 
you for your help with all the new protocols, especially morning check in. It has gone better 
than I could have even hoped for. As a reminder, if you are a parent of a car rider, please 
display the name card your child received in your front window when picking up. This will help 
the afternoon line go as quickly as possible.  
 
At this point, all students except our 8th graders who are remaining remote have received their 
new laptops. 8th grade remote only students will receive theirs next Wednesday at a drive 
through event here at the school. Your child’s teacher will send out more information next 
week. If you have a 6th or 7th grade remote only student and they haven’t received a laptop yet, 
just call the office and make an appointment.  
 
Registration for rising 7th, 8th and 9th graders and parents closes this Sunday, March 14th. 
Students should register through the PowerSchool Student Portal following the class 
registration tab. If you have any questions, please reach out to your grade level counselor as 
soon as possible. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


